# AUSC Minutes, 6/28/23



Present: Matt Neffinger, Chris Coffey, Tim Hunt, David Turner, Kevin Hayes, David Croke, Josh Romond,

Audrey Beckwith, Arnela Lander

Absent: n/a

Call to Order: Matt Neffinger, 7:02pm

#### APPROVAL OF MINUTES

From 5-21-23 – David Turner motions, Chris Coffey seconds, motion passes

#### REPORTS OF OFFICER

### President - (Matt N.)

- In-Person Coaches Meeting, Matt will coordinate for 7/6/23 evening at Ferrisburgh Tavern
- Season survey to the players, will workshop over email first to see if we want to target coaches and/or Juniors families separately.
- End of season in-person board meeting ahead of AGM to be scheduled in July. Josh to schedule.
- August AGM open to club in Teams to be scheduled

### Secretary – (Josh R.)

• n/a

### Treasurer – (Tim H.)

- Majority of expenses paying out in next two weeks
- Coach stipends going out now
- Cash balance looking roughly similar to last year end of season
- Issue with mailbox, Matt and Tim will go in-person to Bristol USPS to resolve

### REPORTS OF COMMITTEES

### **Uniforms and Equipment** – (David Croke)

- About half of team equipment returned at VGFC event
  - o David coordinating with rest
- David Croke will get VUHS flags
- Tim will collect Monkton flags
- Arnela planning to deal with surplus uniforms and goalie jerseys next year
- Positive feedback on this year's travel uniform kit

## Fields — (Matt)

Brainstorming doing a field day for field prep next year

### Registrar — (Matt)

• n/a

### **Player and Coach Development**

- Trevor payment, last year issues and this year amount proposed \$2000.00
  - o Josh will follow up with Tim and Trevor
- Trevor summer trip
  - o David Turner will take over planning
- QCFC outreach about fall programming
- Parent complaint about guest players
  - o Chris, Kevin, Josh will meet to discuss how to handle

# **Technology** — (Josh R.)

• n/a

### **UNFINISHED BUSINESS**

- Overdue accounts not tracked well, need to address?
  - o Matt and Tim will reconnect to validate the list of accounts

### **NEW BUSINESS**

#### **ADJOURNMENT**

Next Meeting – Wed 7/19 in-person <u>Josh will coordinate</u> Annual Meeting - Aug 8/20 tentatively online

Josh R motions, David T seconds, motion passes Adjourned 8:26pm